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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155 AR 13 218

Ref: 14-F-1160

Mr. John Greenewald
The Black Vault
27305 W Live Oak Rd
Suite 1203

Castaic, CA 91384

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is the final response to your July 29, 2014, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, a copy of which is attached for your convenience. We received your request on
July 29, 2014, and assigned it case number 14-F-1160. We ask that you use this number when
referring to your request.

The DoD Directives Division, conducted a search of their records systems and located 20
pages, determined to be responsive to your request. The Under Secretary of Defense for
Intelligence determined this record is appropriate for release in its entirety, without excision.

I trust that this information fully satisfies your request. If you need further assistance or
would like to discuss any aspect of your request, please do not hesitate to contact the Action
Officer assigned to your request, Mr. Charles Marye, at charles.c.marye.civ@mail.mil or
571-372-0407. Our FOIA Public Liaison is also available to assist you and may be reached at
571-372-0462. ’

Sincerely,

PR

Stephanie L. Carr
Chief

Enclosures:
As stated
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